
Dana Point City Council recently directed City staff and the Planning Commission to develop a 

Short-Term Rental (STR) Pilot Program and enhanced STR regulations. The Planning 

Commission is holding its first workshop to obtain public input and evaluate existing and potential 

best management practices and regulations for the development of an STR Pilot Program. The 

comments received from the Planning Commission workshop will be utilized to develop a draft 

Pilot Program, and ultimately update the City’s Municipal Code – a process which will receive 

additional public input. 

Workshop Date: September 28, 2020 

Workshop Time: 6:00 PM (or as soon thereafter as possible) 

Workshop Location: 33282 Golden Lantern, Dana Point, CA 92629 (City Council Chambers) 

 
Public Comment:  As a result of the COVID-19 virus, the capacity in City Council Chambers 

will be limited for members of the public to sit or stand to observe the meeting. Public Comments 

may be provided in person, email (jciampa@danapoint.org) or by mail to: John Ciampa, 33282 

Golden Lantern, Dana Point, CA 92629.  The City encourages interested parties to provide their 

comments in advance of the meeting and view the Planning Commission Workshop on the City 

of Dana Point YouTube Channel: https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCdNW_5KL2Q7lC-

DFHUyFr7A  
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